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SEPAC is a group consisting of parents/guardians with children who have special needs, district staff members, and the Director of Special Services. The purpose of the council is to create collaboration with special services administration, teachers, and parents through an advisory council in which parents of children receiving special education and the District work together for the continuous improvement of special education services.  Come see what we are all about!! 
Our next meeting is scheduled for March 14th from 6:30pm-7:30pm in the Career Center at Shakopee High School.  Anne Swanberg, Disabilities Coordinator for Dakota County Technical College, will be presenting on the similarities and differences between special education services in high school and disability services at the post-secondary level.  Please RSVP to Jen Worshek 952-496-5083 or jworshek@shakopee.k12.mn.us 
 SEPAC’s Next meetings:

April 11, 2013 – technology ideas for students with disabilities
May 9, 2013
If you have any questions please feel free to visit the SEPAC web page www.shakopee.k12.mn.us under Academics/Special Education/Special Education Parent Advisory Council or contact us directly:
Lisa Larson
 

Jen Worshek 

SEPAC Chair             

OR              
Special Education Coordinator

savagelarsons@yahoo.com           

jworshek@shakopee.k12.mn.us 

952-894-5125                           


952-496-5083
Superintendent: Dr. Rod Thompson


Director of Special Services: Scott Hare
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